Deborah Capwell

LD 1604

I am writing to urge the Committee to support LD 1604. PFAS have already wreaked
havoc on some of Maine’s organic farms when unknowingly, farmer’s spread
contaminated sludge on their fields. LD 1604 would protect Maine’s waters from
PFAS in landfills through setting effluent discharge limits and requiring further PFAS
testing for landfill leachate. If passed, this bill would enable greater transparency, and
strengthen protection against soil contamination.



